
 

 

December 7, 2015 

 

To:  Regional Vice Presidents 

Branches & Facilities 

 

CATCA launches new website 

 

After many months of hard work and dedication, we are very pleased to announce the launch of 

our brand new catca.ca website! Our goal with the new website is to provide our members an 

easier way to learn about the Union and its role to controllers.  

The new site will be live mid-day today, Monday, December 7, 2015. 

The website has been redesigned to improve user friendliness and appeal by using a clean, 

streamlined design that is very easy to navigate. It contains integrated social media buttons to 

foster improved communication with our members. We will be constantly updating our content 

with helpful information, articles, and Association B&Fs in the News section. 

The member log-in process has also been simplified. You can request access by completing the 

͞Request Access͟ form in the ͞Meŵber log-iŶ͟ button. Your username and temporary password 

will be sent to you shortly thereafter. 

We hope you enjoy the fresh new look, easy log-in process, and access to important CATCA 

information. 

In solidarity, 

 

Peter Duffey   Doug Best 

President   Executive Vice President 

 

http://www.catca.ca/

